
 

Municipality of Argyle 

Memo 
To: Alain D. Muise, CAO 

From: Kyle Boudreau, Facilities and Water Supervisor 

Date: October 28th, 2021 

Re:        Fencing Willet Road  

This memo is for funding for fencing to protect infrastructure at the Future Middle East 
Pubnico COMFIT solar location. Currently fencing around such solar farms is not a 
requirement but is a recommendation by Nova Scotia Power. Currently our pump houses 
on the Willet Road have had multiple cases of vandalism which has brought me to the 
conclusion that this solar farm on the same road should be protected.  Below is budget 
pricing from Eastern Fencing to install needed fencing.  

Item – 6’ high fencing around water Solar Farm 
- 600’ of 6’ galvanized chain link fence 
- One (1) 16’ wide double swing gate 
- Terminal posts are set in concrete footings 
- Line posts are driven at 10’ on center 
- Budget $21,500.00 + HST 

 
 

 

The Public Works Department is available for any questions. 
Kyle Boudreau  


